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Following the success of their recent relaxed concert series, the New

Zealand Symphony Orchestra is excited to perform a relaxed concert

for autistic individuals. These concerts are also for audiences who

may feel uncomfortable in a traditional concert environment. There is

a relaxed attitude to noise and movement during the performance.

Lighting effects are minimal and a ‘chill out’ space is available.

Next year's education calendar

has been released! To check this

out, click here.

Spaces fill out quickly, so if
you would like to ensure your
spot then please book as
soon as possible. 

OTAGO

The Dunedin session will be

held at the Dunedin Town Hall

on the 6 of March at 2:00pm.

To register your interest or to

find out more please email

settingupcamp@nzso.co.nz.

Education calendar

NZSO

https://www.autismnz.org.nz/programmes/
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Sensory 

Parent to Parent Otago and the Toitu Otago Settlers Museum are

working together to host special Sensitive Santa sessions for

children with sensory issues and you are warmly invited.

There will be craft activities and an opportunity to walk through

Pixie town with or without it operating depending on your childs

needs. A quiet space is available if needed. These will be held on

the 18 and 19 December from 8:30am at the Toitu Otago Settlers

Museum.

RSVP to Sheryl Davies at otago@parent2parent.org.nz or on 027

808 3949.

Sensory 

To support the neuro-diverse community, Otago Museum welcomes

visitors who experience sensory sensitivity to explore the Dinosaur

rEvolution exhibition outside of regular hours with their family and

friends. The animatronics and sound will be turned

off. 

This will be held on Saturday 23 January.

Dinosaur rEvolution visit only. $10 entry and complimentary entry

for accompanying support person

Sensitive Santa

In the Dinosaur rEvolution Exhibition


